Bureau of Indian Standards
(Surat Branch Office)
Our Ref: SUBO/AIF/17450 Date: 09.12.2022

Subject: All India First Application as per IS 17450

Surat Branch Office has received an application for grant of licence to use Standard Mark on 1,3-
PHENYLENEDIAMINE as per IS 17450:2020.

As per information obtained from BIS Website, circulars and Manakonline :

1. Ason date, no BIS licence exists for the said product.
2. Marking Fee and SIT is not available for the said product. :
3. BIS recognized OSL- IDMA Laboratories Itd has complete test facility for the said product.

Therefore, this application will be treated as “All India First” application for the product.

CMD-2, LPPD and all ROs & BOs are, therefore, requested to send any information with respect
to the above IS or any other information which may be useful to process the application. :
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